
 

 

Downstream Development Authority of the Quapaw Tribe of Oklahoma  

Supplement to Minutes dated 11/1/18. 

Email Poll 
 
Roll Call:  John Berrey, Chairman  Present 
  Larry Ramsey, Secretary  Present 
  Marilyn Rogers, Member Present 
  Tamara Reeves, Member Present 
 
An email poll was conducted on Friday November 9, 2018. 
 
 
 
All, 
The Spa girls have asked if they could be a drop off location for a toy drive for Children’s Haven. For 
every toy donated the person’s name would be entered into a drawing for a free service.  
 
Any questions please let me know. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vote: 

John Berrey  Yes Marilyn Rogers  Yes  

Larry Ramsey  Yes Tamara Reeves  Yes 

 

4 yes, 0 no, 0 abstaining, 0 absent 

Motion Carries. 


